Questions and Answers
Issued : April 11, 2019

Request for Proposals
Citywide Towing Services
PD 19-108

A Mandatory pre-submittal conference was held for this Request for Proposals on March 27, 2019. City staff in
attendance included Lt. Varney Lopez, Cindy Bueno, Russ Dangel and Loretta Browning. Inquiries regarding this
solicitation were due in writing no later than April 8, 2019.

Question No. 1 Regarding RFP section 1.1 C. The selected Vendor must have at least one storage facility
(or shall have prior to award of an Agreement) that meets the requirements specified in the Scope of
work the “Storage Facility”). The Storage Facility must be appropriately zoned and located no further
than ten miles driving distance from Avondale City Hall. Will the City accept a Storage Facility that is 11
miles driving distance from City Hall?

Answer: The 10-mile driving distance from Avondale City Hall to the Vendor’s Storage Facility is required.

According to ARS 28-3514, if a peace officer removes and either immobilizes or impounds a vehicle
pursuant to section 28-3511, the agency may provide the owner or other interest in the vehicle, the
opportunity for a hearing prior to the end of the thirty-day immobilization period. The hearing shall be
conducted within the impounding agency’s jurisdiction. This being the Avondale City Hall centralized
location. Thus, for the convenience of Avondale citizens, the 10-mile driving distance radius from
Avondale City Hall to the tow Vendor’s storage facility is required.
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